
 

10/23/2023 

SEASONAL DEVELOPMENT LIMITATION WAIVER FOR 2305-257 

Jacob Halverson 

City of Mercer Island, Building Division 

 

Dear Mr. Halverson, 

We kindly request a Seasonal Development Waiver for the new 

single family residence associated with permit # 2305-257 at 

the address of 5910 E Mercer Way. Our request would be for 

excavation, foundations, construction associated with a small 

addition/remodel during the period of Oct 1 – Apr 1. Please let 

us know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Mamiya 

 

Lead Designer 

Lochwood Lozier Architectural Designs 

 

 
8708 152nd Ave NE 

Redmond, WA 98052 

m.mamiya@lochwoodlozier.com 

 


